Department of Environmental Control Presents:

A Waterways Poster Contest In Memory of Burt Koza!

Create a poster that raises awareness of the problem of plastic litter (like water bottles) entering our waterways.

There will be 3 scholarships awarded for the posters that best represent the problem of floatables in the water!

The winning posters will also be displayed in

Town Hall!

Burt Koza Memorial Scholarships Provided by Winter Brothers Waste Systems

> 1st Prize: \$500 2nd Prize: \$250 3rd Prize: \$150



Contest open to all 4th and 5th grade students in the Town of Babylon

Winners will be announced at the Town of Babylon Earth Day Celebration on Saturday May 4, 2019

Please submit your posters and application form by Friday April 26, 2019

This is not a Half Hollow Hills School District sponsored or endorsed activity.

Email your submission to: amarinos@townofbabylon.com

Mail your poster to 281 Phelps Lane, North Babylon, NY 11703
Addressed to "Department of Environmental Control"

APROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

APR J 2019

OP PATRICK HARRIGAN OF SCHOOLS

Town of Babylon Waterways Poster Contest Entry Form

The completed entry form must be included with all submissions. The name of the student must be clearly identified on the bottom right portion of the poster. Posters must be no larger than 30" x 30". Electronic submissions are encouraged.

NAME	
ADDRESS	
NAME AND PHONE NUMBER OF PARENT	
SCHOOL_	
TEACHER	

Posters must be received by 4:30pm Friday April 26, 2019, NO EXCEPTIONS.

Winners will be announced at the Town of Babylon Earth Day Celebration on May 4, 2019 at Babylon Town Hall at 1:00pm.